
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Blaise  Term:    Spring 2   Term 4  2024-2025             Topic: Happily Ever After 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We have squeezed so much creativity 

into this term with; Pancake day, Mother’s 

Day, Easter, St Patricks Day and St 

Georges Day on top of our story, Jack 

and the Beanstalk and an exciting visit to 

Winchester Science Museum. 
   

With a focus on magic, we went on an 

adventure up into the sky having fun with 

thunder clouds and UV beans. The pupils 

also had a try at sorting two items from 

our sensory story to indicate what came 

first. The Students then all chose a scent, 

a colour and a ‘bean’ to mix together to 

make sensory shakers that glow under UV 

light. They also made Baked Bean and 

cheese muffins and, for pancake day, we 

decided to take the work out of the 

cooking for our parents by making the 

batter using a switch activated whisk. We 

then indicated what we thought our 

parents would like on theirs, most of us 

knew our mum’s very well!  
   

For St George’s day they made fire 

breathing dragons and for St. Patrick’s 

day they explored and printed with green 

peppers. Mother’s day allowed for some 

mess-free colour mixing by choosing 

paints and then decorating cupcake 

cases with them under Clingfilm to make 

flower petals for our cards, and we then 

made some thumb-print love-heart 

cookies with jam for them.  
    

To prepare for Easter we will be making 

macaroon nests filled with chocolate 

eggs for our families. All of this was on top 

of lots of giant-themed passive dancing, 

Magic themed mindfulness VI sessions, 

Hydro and Rebound, where we have 

been encouraging choice making and 

opinion sharing with various 

communication systems.  
   

All in, I think you will agree, it’s been a 

very busy term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 4th April 

First day back: Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Unfortunately we have been informed that our trip to see 

‘The Elmer Adventure’ in May at the Corn Exchange has 

been cancelled. We will be looking in to an alternative 

trip – watch this space.  

 


